

The Senate

STATE CAPITOL HONOLULU, HAWAII 96813 April 29, 2020

Ms. Rona Suzuki, Director Department of Taxation PO Box 259 Honolulu, HI 96809

Dear Director Suzuki:

At the April 28, 2020 meeting held by the Senate's Special Committee on COVID-19, following discussions on the tracking of federal grant monies you were asked to provide the following:

- When these federal monies become available;
- Whether the relevant department applies for these monies; and
- When these monies are received.

The Committee requests your response weekly, beginning Friday, May 1, 2020.

Please email your response to all Senate Special Committee COVID-19 members. Should you have any questions, please contact Dane Wicker at 586-6639 or via email at d.wicker@capitol.hawaii.gov.

Mahalo,

Senator Donovan Dela Cruz Senator Jarrett Keohokalole Senator Michelle N. Kidani Senator Donna Mercado Kim Senator Sharon Moriwaki Senator Kurt Fevella

cc: Senate President All Senators